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Wednesday 5 May 2021

Dear Families

I hope this letter finds you well and safe.

We are now in the final term of this academic year and fast approaching our next set of ‘Your
Journey Begins’ events. This letter is a reminder about these events and also an invitation for you to
enrol your daughter into our ‘summer programme’. Please encourage your daughter to join us for
the first event on the list below, The Ultimate Trivia Quiz Challenge!

Your Journey Begins - The Ultimate Trivia Quiz Challenge! (Virtual Event)
This quiz challenge will take place as a virtual event on Wednesday 26 May 2021. We hope that your
daughter will join us for this at 4.30pm. Further details about the quiz and the log in details can be
found on the invitation card attached to this letter and on our Welcome to Year 7 page on our
website.

Your Journey Begins - Expectations Evening (In school)
We hope by the end of June the government's road map of opening up society will allow for us to
host this event in school. It will be an opportunity for you and your daughter to find out more about
St Martin’s and the expectations for Year 7. This will take place on Monday 28 June 2021 from
6.00pm to 7.00pm.

Your Journey Begins - Induction Day (In school)
Again, we hope that the Induction Day for your daughter will take place in school. This will be an
opportunity for her to meet other students who will be joining us in Year 7, and enjoy a day of fun
lessons and activities with St Martin’s teachers. This event will take place on Tuesday 29 June 2021
from 9.00am to 3.00pm.

Summer Programme
St Martin’s will be hosting a summer programme for all new Year 7 Students. This will be a week of
learning, fun activities and lots more. We really want your daughter to join us as it will give her the
opportunity to make friendships, develop new skills and help her to be comfortable for the change
as she moves from Primary to Secondary school.

The summer school will run all day from Monday 26 July to Friday 30 July 2021. Please complete the
online registration form to indicate your interest by Monday 17 May 2021. You can access this on
our Welcome to Year 7 page on our website or from here. Further information will be sent to you
once we have an idea about how many students we will be hosting for this fabulous summer
programme.

We are really looking forward to seeing you and your daughter again very soon and hope that the
events in June will be confirmed to take place in school.  In the meantime, we will see you at the
virtual Trivia Quiz Challenge!.

Yours sincerely

Beverley Stanislaus
Headteacher

http://www.stmartins.academy/index.php?id=193&parent=133
http://www.stmartins.academy/index.php?id=193&parent=133
https://forms.gle/RV9vqohTR7tx7TZx9

